
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support . We are looking forward  to welcom-
ing family members to the parents evening sessions over the next two weeks. Con-
tact the office if you are unable to attend the appointment time provided so alternative 
arrangements can be made. A quick reminder to support your children at home with 
learning their multiplication tables and encourage reading independently and family 
members to read to children. The Oxford Owl resource is available to all our children, 
to use at home. Google Oxford Owl & log in. School code is ej3. Enjoy daily reading! 

WORLD BOOK DAY takes place on Thursday 7th March 2024. Children 
can come to school dressed as a favourite character from a favourite book 
or in their own clothes. They can bring in a book  from home they have 
read and no longer want, if they wish to take part in our BIG BOOK SWAP! 

Look out for the £1 book token we will hand 
out next week to all of the children to spend. 

The Year 5 & 
6 footballers 
enjoyed some 
fun matches 
at Elm Tree 
last Thursday! 

 

On FRIDAY 15TH MARCH we will be holding an own clothes day 
for donations of chocolate eggs, chocolate and bottles for our 
EASTER BINGO on Wednesday 20th March. You can collect your 
children and join us from 3.30pm. Eyes down from 3.45pm. Re-
freshments will be available and tickets will go on SALE soon! 

The EASTER TALENT SHOWS take place on Wednesday 27th 
March. We will be holding auditions to take part from Monday 11th 
March. Please start to encourage your budding singers, magi-
cians, comedians...to rehearse at home and audition in school! 

A QUICK thank you for making sure your children attend school every day! 
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Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


